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eComments: Due to Government of Guam holidays observed on Nov. 2, 2009 (All Souls Day) and to
be observed on Nov. 11, 2009 (Veterans Day), the submission due dates for the Procurement Record
and Agency Report has been revised. The due date for the submission of the Procurement
Record is revised to Monday, Nov. 9, 2009 (5 work days from the Notice of Receipt of Appeal date -
Oct. 30, 2009). The due date for the Agency Report is revised to Tuesday, Nov, 17, 2009 (10 work
days from Oct. 30, 2009). Tnank you for you kind attention to this revision.

See attachment for reference. Please acknowledge receipt of this fax by re-
sending this cover page stamped with your agency name, date, and initials.
Thank you.

Anne Camacho x 219; acamacho@guamopa.org
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November 3, 2009

ViAa HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Doris Flores Brooks
PUBLIC AUDITOR
Office of the Public Auditor

Suite 401, DNA Building

Hagétfia, Guam 96910

Re:  Inthe Appeal of ASC Trust Corporation
Office of the Public Accountability Procurement
Appeal No. OPA-PA-09-010

Dear Ms. Brooks:

This letter seeks to clarify the due dates of the Procurement Record and Agency Report,
respectively. The deadline stated in your letter of October 30, 2009, is November 6, 2009;
however, due to the All Soul's Day holiday yesterday, November 2, the five (5) day deadline to
provide the Procurement Record should be November 9, 2009, and the Agency Report is due on
November 17, 2009 as holidays are not counted in the calculation of "working days."

Please confirm whether our calculation is correct. Thank you, in advance, for your
prompt response.
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Maria Teresa B. Cenzon
MBC/3jmcb
ce: Ms. Paula M. Blas, Director, Government of Guam Retirement Fund
Mr. William J. Blair, Esq., Blair Sterling Johnson Martinez & Leon Guerrero, P.C.
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